
From: Gerry Richardson < >  

Sent: Friday, March 21, 2025 2:30 PM 

To: SouthInfo <SouthInfo@islandstrust.bc.ca> 

Subject: Support of Draft By-law 129 

 

I am writing in support of draft By-law 129 because the  proposed changes would remove most 

homes from being forced into non-conforming status.  Draft by-law 129 could help ease the 

current conflict that arose from the previous by-laws. 

 

Ann Richardson 

 

South Pender 

 

 

 


